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Celebrating Our Year 6 SATs Success! 

As we come to the end of another busy and successful week, we want to take  a 
moment to celebrate the incredible efforts of our Year 6 children. This past week, 
they completed their SATs—an important milestone in their educational journey. 
We couldn’t be prouder of the determination, resilience, and progress they have 
shown throughout the year. 

From the very start of Year 6, our children have demonstrated a fantastic attitude 
towards their learning. They have embraced challenges, supported each other, 
and consistently pushed themselves to do their very best. Their commitment to 
their studies, combined with the support of our dedicated staff, has truly shone 
through. 

The build-up to SATs can be a demanding time, but our Year 6 pupils 
approached it with positivity and maturity. They engaged in lessons with 
enthusiasm, asked thoughtful questions, and worked hard to deepen their 
understanding. Their perseverance and growth mindset are truly inspiring. 

We would also like to extend our thanks to all the staff who have supported our 
Year 6 children along the way. From classroom teaching to extra revision 
sessions, their hard work and commitment have been invaluable. 

Finally, we want to thank you, our parents and carers, for the encouragement and 
support you have given your children. Your involvement makes a tremendous 
difference, and we appreciate everything you do. 

We are incredibly proud of what our Year 6 children have achieved, and we look 
forward to seeing them 
continue to thrive as they 
prepare for the next 
exciting chapter of their 
education. 

Well done, Year 6—you 

have made us all very 

proud! 

 

Daniel Forward, 

Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 

A Note on Birthday Celebrations 

We would like to remind parents and carers to be mindful of what is brought in to 
celebrate your child’s birthday. Recently, we have noticed an increase in sweets 
and chocolates being shared in school. While we appreciate the joy of celebrating 
special moments, we also want to encourage our children to make healthy 
choices. 

From September, if you would like to celebrate your child's birthday in 
school, we kindly ask that you buy a book for the classroom instead. This 
thoughtful gesture not only celebrates their special day but also enriches our 
classroom libraries for all children to enjoy. 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


